Queensland Government

Cabinet – October 2018
Government response to property law review recommendations about body corporate lot entitlements
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice and Leader of the House

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Commercial and Property Law Research Centre of the Queensland University of Technology (QUT) has undertaken a review of property law on behalf of the Queensland Government. The review included consideration of issues arising under the Body Corporate and Community Management Act 1997.
2. QUT has provided the Government with a report titled ‘Property Law Review: Lot Entitlements under the Body Corporate and Community Management Act 1997 – Final Recommendations’.
3. The report recommends a new system for allocating body corporate expenses between lot owners in Queensland community titles schemes.
4. Cabinet endorsed not adopting Queensland University of Technology’s recommendations proposing a new system for allocating body corporate expenses between lot owners in community titles schemes.
5. Attachments
· Property Law Review: Lot entitlements under the Body Corporate and Community Management Act 1997 – Final Recommendations prepared by the Commercial and Property Law Research Centre, QUT Law
